


Chair's report 
No comments from the chancellor on our recommendation on a comprehensive 
analysis of parking. 
 
The provost has created an advisory committee for the Brooks Building. Members 
of the MPC will recognize this issue from nearly a year ago. 
It is recommended by the chair that a committee be established to draft bylaws 
to provide a long-term guide for structure of the MPC and its rules of operation. 
 
There has been a second response to the letter to deans and directors concerning 



Thursday, April 27, 2000 

9:00 � 11:00 PM, Kayak Room, Rasmuson Library 
 
Items in planning for the meeting 
Trails Committee's final report. 
 
Progress report by committee on "Purpose and Goals" - Deb Wells 
 
Check list for steps when bringing issues to MPC - Kathleen Schedler 
As of 4/21/00 the corrected version was not yet available. 
 
Recommendation on non-assigned areas - Deb Wells  
As of 4/21/00 the corrected version was not yet available. 
 


